
Town of Port Hedland
Rating Strategy
2023/24

The Town of Port Hedland gives notice to ratepayers
that it has endorsed the rating strategy for
2023/24, encompassing the below proposed
differential rates and minimum payments.

Ratepayers and electors are invited to view the
2023/24 Statement of Objects and Reasons for
the proposed rating changes on the Town of Port
Hedland website, or at the Town of Port Hedland
Civic Centre, McGregor Street, Port Hedland.

Submissions are invited prior to 5:00pm 20 June
2023. Submissions should be addressed to the
Chief Executive Officer, Town of Port Hedland, PO
Box 41 Port Hedland WA 6721 and be clearly
marked Submission - Rating Strategy 2023/24.
Alternatively, submissions can be emailed to
council@porthedland.wa.gov.au

Please note: The public notice in the 24th May
edition of the North West Telegraph was incorrect


